
Pre/post treatment for Microneedling Bald Spots (scalp)

Pre-Treatment

Microneedling for bald spots, also known as microneedling for hair restoration, can be an

effective treatment for stimulating hair growth and improving the appearance of thinning

or receding hairlines. Here are some pre-treatment and post-treatment guidelines for

microneedling bald spots:

Pre-Treatment:

 Consultation: Schedule a consultation with a qualified dermatologist or hair
restoration specialist to assess your suitability for microneedling treatment. They
will evaluate your scalp condition, medical history, and hair loss pattern to
determine if microneedling is appropriate for you.

 
 - Medical Evaluation: Disclose any medical conditions you have and medications

you're taking to your provider during the consultation. Certain medical conditions
or medications may impact your eligibility for microneedling or require adjustments
to the treatment plan.

 
 - Stop Certain Medications: If you're taking blood-thinning medications or

supplements like aspirin, ibuprofen, or fish oil, your provider may advise you to
stop them a few days before the treatment to minimize the risk of bleeding and
bruising.

 
 - Scalp Hygiene: Maintain good scalp hygiene by washing your hair regularly with a

gentle shampoo leading up to the treatment. Clean hair and scalp reduce the risk of
infection and ensure optimal treatment results.

 
 - Avoid Chemical Treatments: Refrain from using harsh chemical hair treatments

such as hair dyes, relaxers, or perms in the weeks leading up to microneedling.
These treatments can irritate the scalp and increase sensitivity during
microneedling.

 



 - Avoid Sun Exposure: Protect your scalp from excessive sun exposure by wearing a
hat or applying sunscreen with SPF 30 or higher. Sunburned scalp can be more
sensitive and prone to irritation during microneedling.

 
 - Stay Hydrated and Eat a Balanced Diet: Drink plenty of water and maintain a

healthy diet rich in vitamins, minerals, and proteins to support overall scalp health
and hair growth.

Post-Treatment:

 Follow Provider's Instructions: Adhere to any post-treatment instructions provided
by your provider, including skincare routines, medication recommendations, and
follow-up appointments.

 
 - Avoid Sun Exposure: Protect your scalp from direct sunlight and UV exposure for

at least a few days after microneedling. Wear a hat or use sunscreen to prevent
sunburn and minimize the risk of post-treatment complications.

 
 - Avoid Harsh Chemicals: Refrain from using harsh chemical hair products or

treatments on your scalp for at least a week after microneedling. Allow your scalp
time to heal and avoid irritating the treated area.

 
 - Gentle Cleansing: Keep your scalp clean and free from debris by gently washing

your hair with a mild shampoo. Avoid vigorous scrubbing or rubbing of the scalp to
prevent irritation.

 
 - Moisturize: Use a gentle moisturizer or hydrating serum on your scalp to keep it

hydrated and promote healing after microneedling. Avoid products containing
harsh chemicals or fragrances that may irritate the skin.

 
 - Avoid Swimming and Sweating: Refrain from swimming or engaging in activities

that cause excessive sweating for a few days after microneedling. Chlorinated water
and sweat can irritate the scalp and interfere with the healing process.

 
 - Be Patient: Results from microneedling for hair restoration may take time to

become noticeable. Be patient and consistent with your treatment plan, as multiple
sessions may be required to achieve optimal results.

 



 - Follow-Up Appointments: Attend any scheduled follow-up appointments with your
provider to monitor your progress and discuss any concerns or questions you may
have about your treatment outcomes.

By following these pre-treatment and post-treatment guidelines, you can maximize the

effectiveness of microneedling for bald spots and promote healthy hair growth on your

scalp. Always consult with a qualified healthcare professional or dermatologist for

personalized advice tailored to your individual needs and condition.


